ACT Electoral Commission
Ground floor, North Building
Civic Square, London Circuit
CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601
Postal: PO Box 272, CIVIC SQUARE ACT 2608
Email: elections@act.gov.au

Dear sir or madam,

I appreciate the opportunity that the 2011 Augmented Electoral Commission has provided in seeking the community's views on its Proposed Redistribution of 5 July 2011, which outlines its decision to propose major changes to the electoral boundaries for the ACT.

I support the submission sent to the augmented electoral commission on 4 August 2011 by the North Canberra Community Council and wish to add a personal comment. I believe that the electorate of Molonglo (which includes Gungahlin and the Inner North) should not be split because the electorate of Molonglo provides the bulk of employment for Gungahlin and Gungahlin provides the labour and is a driver for infrastructure to service this employment. Together, we will still be the primary economic drivers in the ACT by the end of the current electoral cycle. Therefore, we are more of a natural fit than is Gungahlin - Belconnen in an expanded Brindabella electorate.

--

Richard Larson PO Box 64 Dickson ACT 2602